
 
  

Dear Mayor and Members of Council, 

Leduc is a city that values safety, inclusion, and belonging for all residents. As 
such, we the Leduc Pride Society is dedicated to fostering an inclusive environment 
that supports and celebrates the 2SLGBTQIA+ community, Leduc Pride Society is 
committed to advocacy, education, and the promotion of equality. Through a 
variety of events, resources, and community partnerships, we strive to create a safe 
and welcoming space where every voice is heard and valued. Join us as we work 
together to build a more accepting and diverse community. 

As such we respectfully request that the City of Leduc demonstrate its continued 
support and allyship with the 2SLGBTQIA+ community by flying the City of 
Leduc Pride Flag on all city flagpoles throughout the month of June, in recognition 
of Pride Month. 

This visible symbol of solidarity would affirm the City's commitment to fostering 
an inclusive environment where everyone feels seen, respected, and welcome. 

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

 

Leduc Pride Society  

info@leducpride.ca  
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